
Hello Residents, family and friends: 
        September has gone and October has arrived!  Fall is here!  You could 
feel the change in the weather, especially in the morning and I’m sure 
everyone is looking forward to seeing the leaves change in color, 
pumpkins and holidays! 
         We have been very busy here at Mount Washington Care Center to 
give our residents some quality activities and events.  We had our Bus 
Ride/Ice Cream for our 2nd floor residents, we also have the Veterans 
Café by Sanctuary Hospice to celebrate our Veterans and awarded with 
Certificate.  We also celebrate the flag dedication in the facility from the 
American legion 318 in Anderson with their honor guard bagpipes, it is 
truly eventful.  We also celebrated our monthly birthday party, and we 
got David Wayne, our residents have great time.  We went to Walmart for 
shopping and instead of Cracker Barrel, residents decided to go to 
Golden Corral instead for variety of choices.  We also have the MWPC-
Joyful Noise to sing some gospel song and some old-time music which 
all our residents enjoyed.  Hospice of Southwest Ohio also hosts a 
Legacy Camp for our residents with variety of activities.   
 
SAVE THE DATES: 
10/03 – TACO DAY @ 12:00 p.m. DR1 
10/08 – Voting @ 9:30 a.m. 1st floor DR 
10/09 – Bus Ride/Ice Cream for Second Floor Residents @ 2:00 p.m. 
10/11 – Bible Study @ 10:30 D.R. 1 
10/12 – Cup Cake Decorating @ 10:00 a.m. D.R.1 
10/16 – Fall Festival-Chili Cook Off Contest for Staff-DR1 
10/18 – Jacob’s Choir @ 10:30 DR1 
10/21 – Joyful Noise @ 2:00 p.m. 
10/22 – Outing to Olive Garden @ 10:30 a.m. 
10/23 – Resident’s Council Meeting-@ 2:00 P.M. D.R1 
10/24 – TRICK OR TREAT NIGHT @ 5:30 P.M. 
10/25 – Bible Study @ 10:30 a.m. D.R.1 
10/29 – Resident’s Monthly Birthday Party @ 2:30 p.m. DR 
 
  



 Please help us celebrate our Residents OCTOBER BIRTHDAY’S: 
10/02 – Gail K . 
10/06 – David W. 
10/06 – Jean B. 
10/07 – Oretha D. 
10/11 – Joe G. 
10/22 – Jesse H. 
10/23 – Michael G. 
10/24 – Joann K. 
10/27 – Rosalie R. 
10/28 – John M. 
                                    
 Mount Washington Care Center is having our annual Trick or Treat Night 
on Friday, October 24, 2025 @ 5:30 p.m., we are asking for donation of 
individually wrapped candy.  If you want to donate, please contact the 
activities department or drop off your donation at the front office.   
Also, if you have any Halloween Costume that you are not using 
anymore, we wanted to dress out residents for Halloween Trick or Treat 
Night on October 24th, we are asking for donations of any costumes.  We 
greatly appreciate any donations you may have.  Thank you so much! 
 
 
MTWCC-ACTIVITIES                     Josie, Jackie, Roxanna and Rebecca 

 

 


